

June 13, 2020

Dear Alumni, Friends, and Supporters,

The Bangor Scholarship Foundation regrets to inform you that we have made the decision to cancel the 2020 Myrna and Casey Davis Memorial Golf Outing, due to concerns about

Covid-19. We waited as long as possible to make the decision, in order to have access to the most recent data and guidelines from the Health Department and CDC. This was an especially difficult decision, as it would have been the first golf outing since the passing of one of our founding members and our good friend, Casey Davis. He will be greatly missed by our organization.

On behalf of the Foundation, we want to thank you for your continued support. To date, we have given out more than 144 scholarships, totaling \$223,500 to students in the Bangor District since the foundation was created.



The Myrna and Casey Davis Memorial Golf Outing is our largest fundraising event of the year. Generally, we raise around \$10,000 and are hoping to be able to raise the same amount this year through your generous donations. Toward that end, we would greatly appreciate any donation you are able to make at this time. We have enabled a Donate button on our website via PayPal to make donating easier!

We also look forward to seeing you next year at the 2021 Myrna and Casey Davis Memorial Golf Outing, to be held July 3, 2021 at Fox Hollow Golf Course in Barre Mills.

## **Bangor Scholarship Foundation**

Kathy Schmidt - President

## **Bangor Scholarship Foundation Board Of Directors**

Paul Amborn Mia Reader Staci Tenner Mike Johnson Dan Arndt Kayla Piper Jane Kapanke Gary Althoff Kari Johnson Bruce Brewer

## **Bangor Scholarship Foundation Officers**

Kathy Schmidt - President Kelly Peterson - Vice President Jeff Parr - Treasurer Julie Meyers - Secretary

Enclosed is my tax-deductible donation in the amount of \$\_\_\_\_\_ towards the Bangor Scholarship Foundation fund.